Truro Bike And Walkways Committee
Minutes of Meeting
May 22, 2018
Truro Public Safety Facility

Members in Attendance Guests
Cathy Haynes Emily Beebe
Eric Mays Derrick Oliver
Susan Roderick

Karen Snow

The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following
agenda:

1. Meeting minutes of the April 3 meeting were approved.

2. Public comments: None.

3. Head of the Meadow: Discussed sharrows on Head of the Meadow road
and resurfacing schedule for Head of the Meadow bike trail.

4. Climbing lane at Mill Pond: Discussed right of way and obstacles (e.g.
poles).

5. Accident reports review: Truro police reports 10 accidents on Shore Road
in the 2 year period, 2016-2017.

6. Outer Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan: No update. Derrick Oliver
presented an idea for a cantilevered bikeway along the Pilgrim Lake section
of Route 6 and a complete loop from North Truro through Head of the
Meadow and High Head to Race Point. BWW will review narrative for further
action.

7. Bike safety kits: Will provide helmet vouchers to students at Truro Central
School.

8. Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday June 26, 6:00 p.m. at the Truro
Public Safety Facility.

Adjournment:. The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:30 pm

Respecitfully Submitted,
Eric Mays
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